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[ am sending you Intoxilyzer 8000 S/N: 80-006240 via UPS, reference the DGST regulator valve
appears to be leaking. On 7/6/17 I replaced the DGST regulator valve’s O-ring and put a full .08
DGST bottle on the Intoxilyzer (it read 1006 PSI). I then put the instrument in a locked storage
cabinet and did not use it for breath testing. On 7/12/17 I checked the instrument and it read
below 500 PSI. Based upon our phone conversation on 7/12/17, I concur with your opinion and
believe the DGST regulator valve is leaking.

Good afternoon Shayla,

After looking at the Intoxilyzer, if you feel the DGST regulator valve is the issue, please send the
Intoxilyzer or DGST regulator valve (whichever you feel is best) to CMI Inc. in Owensboro
Kentucky for repair. I have already received approval from my chain of command to have CMI
Inc. make the necessary repairs.

If you or anyone at CMI Inc. has any questions reference the above matter, please feel free to
contact me.

Jason

Corporal Jason C. Karlecke #6467
Palm Beach Sheriff’s Office
Agency Inspector/D.U.I. Unit
2300 North Jog Road

West Palm Beach, Florida 33411
Cell. (561) 660-1862

Email: KarleckeJ@pbso.org




